
Dear Families,

As for the ruling in Nassau County, all NYS school districts have been contacted by the

State Education Department and instructed to continue following the mask mandate in

schools and at all school-sponsored events.  My understanding is that an appeal has been

filed by the NYS Department of Health, and a stay has been ordered regarding

yesterday's ruling.  Also at issue is that a lower court in Nassau County has no jurisdiction

over the rest of the state.  As such, we will still be requiring masks for all students, staff,

and visitors in school at this time.  If something changes, we will let our students and

families know.

Thank you,

Mr. Markwica


